
St Bernard’s Berowra 
Drive Thru Information

 Enter the drop off/ pick up area 
travelling either from Warrina St or 
Hillcrest Rd

 Do not enter via the top end of 
Woodcourt Rd as we wish to avoid 
right hand turns across oncoming 
traffic.

 Travel speed of 10km/h within the 
Drive Through Area

 Please ensure your family name 
label is visible on car dashboard/ 
visor

 Follow the line of traffic indicated 
by the green arrows

 As you approach, stop at our two 
stop points and wait in your 
car while your child enters/ exits 
safely via the kerb side.

 Teacher will guide your children 
from drop off to the school and at 
pick up to your car

 Exit onto Woodcourt Rd
 The Parish Car Park is a no parking 

area during the times indicated 
when the ‘Drive Thru’ is in 
operation.

 Students using buses, bikes or 
walking to/ from home will be the 
only ones permitted to use the 
front gate.


